
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Holland 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town 

Board of the Town of Holland, NY, on the 3rd day of October, 2018 at 8:10 

p.m., at the Town of Holland Town Hall, located at 47 Pearl Street, Holland, 

New York, at which hearing parties and interested citizens shall have an 

opportunity to be heard on the 2019 Preliminary Budget. 

 Copies of said budget are available for review at the office of the Town 

Clerk at 47 Pearl Street, Holland, New York, during normal business hours. 

 Proposed salaries of Town Officials are hereby certified as follows: 

Supervisor - $26,998.37; Councilperson (4) - $6,478.68 each; Town Justices 

(2) - $9,471.28 each; Town Clerk - $26,530.20; Tax Collector - $6711.08; 

Highway Superintendent - $61,285.00. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Holland, New York. 

 

Dated September 19, 2018    Jill M Zientek, Town Clerk 

        Town of Holland 


